February 6, 2007

Dear Mrs. Johnston,

We are writing to request permission for James T. Alton’s 

SADD club to go on a field trip to Chicago, Illinois, May 23 – May 24, 2007.  Attached is a copy of the agenda.  Travel arrangements were coordinated through Miller Transportation in Louisville.  

Thank you for considering our request.

Respectfully yours,

Tamira A. Pinson

Sandra J. Greenwood

Recommend approval  ______________________________

                                      Jama P. Bennett, principal

